
The Environmental Protection Agency 
Johnstown Estate 
Wexford 
By Registered Post 

12th November 2014 

Re: Your Ref WO140-03 and WO140-04 
Nurendale trading as Panda Waste 

Dear Sirs, 

We confirm that we wish to withdraw all complaints, objections and or 
submissions made in respect of the Nurendale site at Rathdringh, 
Beauparc, Navan, CO Meath including in relation to the review 
Nurendale’s Waste Licence WO 140-03 and WO 140-04. 

Yours faithfully, 

4 Richard Hunter 
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